Electoral structure review - Northern Grampians Shire Council - Response Submission
Tim Walsh - Halls Gap - 03 April 2023, 02:25 pm

From: R

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2023 2:25 PM

To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Re: Unsubdivided Council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

On 2023-04-03 14:20, NG '/ rotc:

> Dear Sir/ Madam,
>

> | write in favour of option 1 which is for an unsubdivided council.

>

> |t is a much simpler model which will not require ongoing changes to
> boundaries due to the everchanging demographics of the local

> population.

>

> |t will provide better representation of the community. It will

> protect the biodiversity of the council and produce a better quality

> of councilor which is more representative of our community.
>

> Yours Faithfully,
>

> Tim Walsh

Halls Gap 3381
>
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